
............... ____________ -... 

Re: LElTER FROM MR. IAN P. WILLIAMS WHICH,APPEARED ON THE 
AGENDA FOR THE 1978 APRIL 10 MEETING OF COUNCIL· 
(ITEM 8 a IN-CAMERA) 

ITEM ,, 16 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 30 

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 04 17 

Appeari~g on last.week's agenda was a letter dated 1978·April 03 from 
Mr. Ian P. ,Williams regarding an offer to sell to- the Municipality a 
parcel of land on Booth Avenue. 

Mr. Williams' letter was received with the understanding that a report would 
be available for consideration on April 17. This.report has been delayed 
for one week due .to work on higher priority assignments including the 
finalization of the budget. 

RECOMMENDATION:-, 

THAT.Mr. Ian P. Williams be informed that 
·his offer.for 1:hesaleof property.on Booth Avenue will be 

• ~onsidered by Council on 1978 April 24 • 
..... _ .... .:/ . _·_:"' : . ;· . 
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